
Polanco, Joanna 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Greetings, 

DL Leachmon <leachmonc183@gmail.com> 
Friday, January 26, 2024 5:24 AM 
Polanco, Joanna 
Monday January 29th, 2024 

I am scheduled for a hearing on Monday, January 29th. Unfortunately, I am not able to be in attendance for this 
hearing and would like to reschedule. Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Dwight Leachmon 
(414) 346-6130 


